News from:

ROCKY MOUNTAIN MENNONITE CAMP



709 County Road 62 Divide, CO 80814 719-687-9506 info@rmmc.org www.rmmc.org

JULY 2013

SUMMER YOUTH CAMPS



Summer is here and camp is alive with children! Resident camps for Senior High, 8th&9th Graders, 6th&7th Graders, were the last three weeks of June and we are currently enjoying a week with 4th&5th Graders. From worship times to hikes to all camp activities we know that many good memories were made. Our summer theme this year is "Seeing with God's eyes" based on the scripture verse Romans 12:2. A big thank you goes to our resident camp pastors who volunteered a week (or two) to share with our campers: Tammy Duvanel Unruh (Newton, KS), Dave Foncannon (Pueblo, CO) and John Stoltzfus (Cheraw, CO).

The Wilderness staff had a great time exploring with 6th&7th Graders and 8th&9th Graders. In late July and August they will take the Senior High Wilderness campers to Hunt's Lake and Lost Creek Wilderness. To see more photos of all of the activities taking place visit our Facebook page.



YOU'VE BEEN SPOTTED!



We spotted Amanda Koch (Colorado Springs, CO) wearing her RMMC sweatshirt with some cozy lion cubs. Amanda is currently serving with Mennonite Central Committee's SALT program in Zimbabwe. Amanda visited the lions at Antelope Park one chilly morning and was wearing her RMMC's sweatshirt. Thanks, Mandy, for sharing your love of RMMC with the lions in Zimbabwe!

Have a photo you would like to share? Email it to Jenelle@rmmc.org.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS (and plan to come!)

June 30 - July 6 Grade 4&5 Resident Camp / 8&9 Wilderness II Camp

July 7-13 Camp Rocky (guest group)
July 13-19 Camp Pike (guest group)

July 19-21 Grade 3 Resident

July 21-26 Family Camp I / Sr. High Wilderness I
July 28-August 2 Family Camp II / Sr. High Wilderness II